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OTHER PUBLICATIONS

The absence of reference to the publications of

other countries in this Report is deliberate. A great

many documents were examined in the course of this study,

as supplied by the Department and as located by us, and

the basic conclusion was that none were really germane

the problems of the Bulletin.

Certain ideas from them have no doubt crept in by

osmosis, but basically there appears to be no other

national model to which to point, and that is probably,

in the end, a good thing.

Canada is unique in more ways than the absence,

already noted, of a periodical private press. It is our

hope that the Bulletin will.reflect this condition

without recourse to models elsewhere.

One exception is the Monthly Newsletter of the C.I.I.A.

As the Reference component of the Bulletin is strengthened,

care should be taken to ensure that duplication of

Newsletter material is avoided. It may be that consulta-

tions-with the C.I.I.A.' would result in the latter's

withdrawal from some areas if the Bulletin were about to

serve the purpose.

In any event, the narrative style of the Newsletter

should be avoided by the Bulletin.


